

PTA NEWSLETTER

MAY 2017

MEMBERS OF THE PTA

Ken Kennedy Valerie Hill Sarah Kernaghan Grainne Coleman Susan Andrews Caroline Galligan Avondale 2 & 3
Kilruddery 2
Powerscourt 2
Powerscourt 1
Powerscourt 1
Altidore 1, Tinakilly 1

Brenda McParland Roisin O'Connell Elaine O'Brien Liza Hynes Amber Craughwell

Kilruddery 1
Bellevue 1
Altidore 1
Kilruddery 3
Bellevue 3

If you need to contact us please email us at PTA@templecarrigschool.ie

THANK YOU VOLUNTEERS

What A Team!!

When all the parts of a jigsaw come together, something lovely emerges.... At the Family Fair on Sat May 6th, over 80 adult volunteers and 76 pupil volunteers registered and made a great day happen.

On the run up to the event, many others helped too in preparing for the day.
Thank you to everyone - your time and talents created a tremendous TCG team!



FAMILY FAIR 2017 RAISED €9,563



We have also purchased more tables for the canteen and some well needed outdoor furniture.

With these funds we have decided to purchase a large screen and surround sound system for the sports hall. This will be used primarly as an educational tool for all of the students and also gives the school the option to utilise the hall as an entertainment venue for the future. Watch this space!

Check out the link below to see photos from the Family Fair 2017
Link to the photos!
https://goo.gl/photos/egsS4pBvNsbg3fgX8

SPONSORS

'Thank you to the following sponsors who supported us. Their donation of a minimum of €250 each, enabled us to purchase supplies for the stalls, hire entertainment activities and support the running of the event."



















Bank of Ireland (S)

Commercial Vehicles

BEANBAG TOSS













